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HAPPY NEW YEAR 
FROM OUR HOME 

TO YOURS!
New beginnings, fresh starts, 

reaffirmations of love and promises 
for a brighter future here at the 
center! Let’s make this year here 
at Bainbridge Adult Day Care a 

fantastic one!

Sincerely,
Lillian Teska - Program Director



On behalf of all the registrants 
& staff here at the BBADHC, 

we send our 

FAREWELL AND BEST WISHES
to our social worker Ana ???

Thank you for all the years of your dedicated 
service to us! 

We wish you all the greatest luck! 
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December Updates
Transportation:  
Lillian informed the registrants that effective January 16 we will have a new transportation 
company. The name of the new company is Great Express Car & Limo Service.  

 
Exciting Upgrades to our Center: 
We are in middle of installing new flooring! Please pardon our appearance and bear with us as 
we enhance our facility.  
We also received a new microphone! 
 
Attention Spanish Speaking Registrants: 
We have received great feedback from the Spanish Club and E.S.L. Class. Stephanie has also 
been speaking more Spanish with us now. 
 
Farewell to ANA: 
On behalf of all the registrants & Staff here at the BBADHC, we would like to express our thanks 
& gratitude to Ana. Thank you for all the years of service. We will miss you!  GOOD LUCK!  

Lehman College Internship:  
Thank you to Jayvonn, whose last day with us was on 12/23/16. Thank you for your time with 
us!  Welcome to Trish, who just joined at the end of the month. 

You Can Submit Your Work to the Monthly Newsletters!  
Please submit your articles and artwork to Lillian for a chance to be published in our next edition 
of the monthly newsletter! 
 
Concerns? 
Registrants reminded to see Lillian with any concerns - she also speaks in Spanish. 
 
 

January Birthdays: 

Eileen K. 1/3 
Basilia D. 1/21 
Jason B. 1/28 

 

Monthly Highlights: 
 Choir meets every Thursday! 
 Salon services every other 

Wednesday! 
 Trips! 

 Concerts! 
 Raffles! 
 Monthly Newsletters! 

 










